Pink forms for transportation for the next school year have been distributed. Please ask students to have these forms
returned to the main office by Friday, May 6th. Thank you.

Reminder to all students that the permissions slips for the field trip to Ken West need to be turned in to the main office
this morning. Thank you.

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS GOING ON THE DC TRIP TONIGHT. Students need to meet in the student cafeteria
at 8:30 p.m. tonight. All bags and such need to be checked and we will be leaving around 10:00.
Please remind your parents not to park in the North Side Driveway or the buses will not be able to pull in.

Gabby Tirone scored two runs and laid down a perfectly executed bunt for hit to begin a seven run inning for the Ken
West JV softball team. The team is now 7-5 on the season and will host North Tonawanda today at 4:45.

Reminder to all teachers, when the students return from the field trip today, please take 9th period attendance.




